
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

HOUSING DEVELOPMENT CONSULTANT SERVICES  

 

The Town of Warren is seeking proposals for a Housing Development Consultant to assist with an 

application for funding from the Connecticut Department of Housing (DOH), Small Cities 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program and if said application is successful, to 

provide grant administration services. The RFP is available in electronic format on the Town of 

Warren website. Interested parties may also contact First Selectman, Greg LaCava, at 

selectman@warrenct.org to receive the full RFP package and to be included on the list to receive 

updates. Please submit sealed Proposals, including paper copy and electronic version on a thumb 

drive, to the Town of Warren First Selectman (50 Cemetery Road, Warren, CT 06754) by 4 p.m., 

February 21, 2023. 


